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I have been an Oregon resident since 1969, and when Oregon implemented vote by 

mail, I was delighted. I am now able to send in my vote after considering the issues 

before me from the comfort of my home. Having to go to a polling place again would 

be highly irritating especially since our system for voting in Oregon is so good. I 

believe this measure is specifically calculated to make it difficult for people to vote, 

and so I am opposed to a measure that is meant to break something that is not 

broken.  


